
A July update from the President 

 

I’m attempting to establish some better habits to facilitate quicker communication with our residents. I 

plan to add a monthly newsletter/update to the website, hopefully early each month.  It can be found 

through the newsletter tab and will provide any details as to any new developments in our 

neighborhood. 

For all of you who have not registered for your login and password to our website directory all you 

have to do is click on the Contact Us button and indicate that you would like access to the directory.  If 

you would like to request a specific password you may submit that also (needs to be seven characters 

and include at least one number). When your account is set up, you will automatically receive an update 

with your username and password. NOTE:  Once you have access, please look at your household info in 

the directory and submit any changes through the Contact Us tab. 

Additionally on the website, please see the City of Springfield Newsletters (pdf) that are listed 

under the Newletters tab. These are published quarterly from the city to all the neighborhood 

associations. It includes important dates and information for home owners. It’s a pretty good tool to 

summarize yard waste pick-up; branch pick-up and other city services. 

There are a few residents who still need to submit their association fees for 2015. Dues, including 

the late fee, are $50 and can be submitted to our Treasurer, John Loftus at 209 Old Tippecanoe Dr., 

62711. If you are aware of residents who don’t have email accounts please have them contact me at 

217-971-4865 and I will add them to my snail mail list. As I mentioned in paragraph one, we are trying to 

provide the lion share of our communication digitally but we do realize there are a few who don’t have 

access. 

Thanks for taking the time to do your part to keep up with our neighborhood happenings. If you need to 

reach your Block Representative please download the contact info PDF on the right margin of the 

website. If you need to reach me please use the Contact Us button on the right margin of the website. 

Communication through the Contact Us button is confidential and is delivered to myself and John 

Loftus. 

 

Sincerely, 

Curt Trampe 

President 

Harrison Park Homeowner Assoc. 


